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It was fantastic to welcome our Year 11 students back to celebrate their prom on 1st July, and to 

invite the community on site to observe their arrivals. There was a splendid array of outfits and 

modes of transport. Students and supervising staff enjoyed an evening of dancing in the marquee 

and disco pod. We were fortunate to have the expert services of Mrs Harris, our inhouse 

professional photographer, capturing the glamour and fun of the evening.  

Year 11 students also did the College really proud in their involvement in our Summer Soiree at the 

end of June, manging to squeeze in rehearsals and instrumental practice amongst their revision. It 

was a wonderful evening showcasing an array of talent and musical styles across the school. Our 

music department, including peripatetic teachers, have done a brilliant job of fostering students’ 

capabilities and confidence to achieve such impressive performances.  

We wish all Year 11 students the best for their upcoming exam results day on 25th August. After two 

years of centre/teacher assessed grades, we are really proud of how our students have conducted 

themselves during this year’s exam season.  

We have a number of site refurbishments taking place over the summer holidays, including road 

works affecting the top of the school drive to support the development of the Cambridge Greenway. 

Our Sports Centre facilities remain open for community use during the holidays.  



 


